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REMINDER – COMPLIANCE WITH TRAFFIC REGULATIONS 

The Clerk of the Course wishes to remind all competitors that full compliance with national traffic laws is mandatory 
during all road sections (liaison routes) of the rally. 
 
Special attention must be paid to: 

 Speed limits 
 Traffic signals and signage 
 Behaviour in urban areas and near civilian traffic 

 
Any traffic violation is considered a breach of Art. 34.3 of the FIA Regional Rally Sporting Regulations and may result in 
penalties imposed by the Stewards.. 
 
Please note that local and national police authorities will be carrying out controls along the itinerary. 
 
All crews therefore must  drive responsibly and have to respect all traffic rules throughout the whole event. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
The Clerk of the Course 
Mauro Zambelli 


